
 

 

 The Red Creek Village Board Public Hearing and Budget Workshop was held on  March  24, 2021 at the 

Village Hall, 6815 Church Street, Red Creek, NY.  

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 

Mayor Letson 

Deputy Mayor Schiller  

Trustee Huntington  

Trustee Letson 

Trustee Bettis   

 

OTHERS PRESENT: 

Susan Saylor - Clerk/Treasurer 

 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER: 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:03 pm.    

 

BUDGET WORKSHOP: 

 

The clerk handed out the copy of the tentative budget for the board to look at.  There was discussion 

about monies for the fire department wall and possible engineering for it.   

 

There was also discussion about bidding out the lawn mowing.   The board decided to put the notice in 

the paper and see what happens.   

 

ADJOURNMENT:   

 

A motion was made by Trustee Letson, seconded by Trustee Huntington  to adjourn the meeting.  Roll 

call vote as follows:  Mayor Letson, aye; Trustee Huntington, aye; Trustee Letson, aye; Trustee Schiller, 

aye; Trustee Bettis, aye.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:19  pm. 


